
 

September 29, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Please accept this letter of the highest recommendation for Lady Cox.  She is a hardworking 
professional dedicated to elevating the experiences of college parents.  Lady would be a valuable 
addition to the AHEPPP Board of Directors. 
 
In her role as Associate Vice President for Student Affairs, Lady oversees Parent & Family Programs 
and the Auburn University Parent & Family Association, a 30+ year-old organization.  With her 
leadership, Auburn was one of the first universities in the country to implement Campus ESP and we 
now communicate with over 60,000 parents every month.  Lady is also personally passionate about 
college parents as evidenced by the fact she researched the relationship between college parents and 
universities to complete her dissertation. 
 
If selected for this role, Auburn University will support Lady participation by providing financial and 
resource support as needed. 
 
If you need additional information, please let me know.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Bobby R. Woodard, Ph.D. 
Senior Vice President for Student Affairs 
 


